## BMW RIDERS OF TOLEDO NEWSLETTER MARCH 6. 1973

At last months meeting we had Ruth and Bob Boyd, as our guests, and prospective members, sponsored by Ace Freeman. They are the proud owners of a 750 BMW, and they like camping, and they have two children that enjoy it as well.

Unfortunatly, we were turned down by the OxBow Lake Campground, for our rally. But I understand Mike Todd has a good possibility in the Bellvue area. That does not mean we should quit looking, so if you have a place in mind check it out.

For those of you that did not attend last months meeting, it was decided that we call our rally, (The Buckeye State BMW Rally).

The ads we posted at the dealers a couple of months ago, advertising for new members has been acknowledge by a customer at Paujer's, as he called Don asking for information about the club not only for himself, but two couples that live on the same street that are also interested. I might add Mike Todd sent me a letter requesting 3 applications.

For any interested members, Butler and Smith has a BMW Motorcycle Journal available to all BMW owners. If you have an older machine and have not received a copy write them with your name, address, year and model machine, and the engine number to:

Dr. Peter Adams
Butler and Smith Inc.
Walnut St. and Hudson Ave.
Norwood, New Jersey 07648

I might mention, Walter Friend's daughter Jean, is in St Vincents Hospital. Room 204.

REMINDER: All membership dues, are due at our next meeting, which is Monday, March 12, 1973, and will be held at Travelers.

Hope to see all of you there!!!!

Without your suport we're not a thing,

Your Secretary, LIZ SMITH